Testimony for the Senate Judiciary Proceedings Committee January 27, 2021 SB 88 - State and Local Government - Participation in Federal Immigration Enforcement FAVORABLE

1/25/21

Dear Senator Will Smith, and both chairs of the Judiciary Committee: Luke Clippinger and Vanessa Atterbeary,

I am hopeful that you will vote to support the Trust Act.

As an educator and resident of Frederick County who has devoted a career to advancing the well-being of children, I have been very concerned for a number of years with the adverse effect on children of deporting adults from their family network whose offenses have been minor, such as traffic violations, and whose impact on society has been no more harmful that comparable offenses by "legal" citizens.

Sincerely,

Annette Breiling 3300 Lowell Lane Ijamsville, MD 21754